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The Newsletter was printed on 13th March and distributed out to volunteers  who kindly delivered to 

Newsletters to all residents in the parish during the week before and including the Easter Weekend, so 

before the end of March. Thank you to everyone’s input, in particular the Clerk and a very big 

‘Thankyou ‘ goes to all volunteers, including those Parish Councillors who also assisted with deliveries.    


